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Society for Applied Anthropology 80th Annual Meeting, March 17-21Society for Applied Anthropology 80th Annual Meeting, March 17-21
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Exhibit Date: March 20, 2020    -  Exhibit Time: 8:30-12:00pmExhibit Date: March 20, 2020    -  Exhibit Time: 8:30-12:00pm

Training Program Exhibit

The Training Program Exhibit is a 
great chance to inform students and 
colleagues about graduate programs, 
internship opportunities, field schools, 
and organizations that work with applied 
social scientists. This exhibit will give you 
an opportunity to present your program 
to the more than 1,800 attendees.  We 
expect considerable dialogue among 
the exhibitors regarding recruitment, 
exchange opportunities, and field research. 
The Exhibits will be centrally located 
where there will be heavy traffic. You 
might consider having currently enrolled 
students at the table as well as a faculty 
representative.  Students profit from both 
perspectives.

For more information on the Meeting, including hotel 
accommodations, please go to our web page at 
www.appliedanthro.org/annual-meeting. 

For more information, contact the SfAA Office:
email: info@appliedanthro.org  
phone: 405/843-5113 

Make checks payable to: Society for Applied Anthropology, PO Box 2436, Oklahoma City, OK 73101 
Payment must accompany this form. All payments must be made in U.S. dollars. 

The fee for exhibiting is $150 and the Society will provide 
the following:

•	 one 6’ table 
•	 easel stand and poster board if needed
•	 free 1/8 page ad in our Meeting Program ($75 value) 

Ad Deadline: January 15

To pay by credit card please submit online at: https://
www.appliedanthro.org/exhibit. 

To pay by check please fill out this form and mail with 
your payment to the address below.

Free Ad (1/8 page) in Annual Meeting Program
Ad must be submitted to the SfAA Office by January 15.

Yes, we will send our ad to be included in the Program.

No, we will not be sending an ad for the Program.

*Larger sized ads can be purchased, just substract the 
value of the free ad ($75).


